
Take Our Children to Work Day
Clark  College  welcomed  dozens  of  employees’  children—from
toddlers to teens for Take Our Child(ren) to Work Day on April
25.

Take Your Child to Work Day
Clark  College  welcomed  dozens  of  employees’  children—from
toddlers to teens for Take Your Child to Work Day on April 27.
It was the first time this fun family event returned to campus
since 2019 before the pandemic.
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